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Learning this week 
This week in maths, we have 

been partitioning three digit 

numbers into hundreds, tens and 

ones. We have used base ten to 

help us represent the numbers to 

understand their place value.  

In English, we began reading our 

new class book—The Pebble in 

my Pocket. We made predictions 

and then echo read with the class 

teachers. This week we are 

starting our instructions unit 

where we will then write 

instructions about How to Wash 

a Woolly Mammoth.  

 

For our creative curriculum, we 

have explored different textures 

using chalk, crayons and charcoal. 

We created stone age drawings 

around the playground on the 

different surfaces. As well as this, 

we have looked at timelines and 

began to order events from the 

Stone Age period.  

In PE, we have begun to create 

our Stone Age dance sequence 

and have been practising different 

throws.  
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Well done to all of 

those who 
participated on times 
table rockstars this 

week.  
Winners  
3C Girls 
3K Boys 
3L Girls  

Keep an eye out for 
upcoming battles 
between classes.  

 

HOMEWORK THIS 

WEEK: 

1. English and Maths homework 

has been set on google class-

room. Please see the classroom 

stream. 

2. Times Table    

Rockstars 

3. Daily Reading  

4. Spellings—spelling shed.  

‘ 

 

Upcoming Dates 

2nd October 2020 – NON PUPIL 
DAY 

Reminder: Lost property is    

located by Y6 corridor. Children 

can look there if they have     

mislaid anything. 
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